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School Updates

What a wonderful whirlwind the last month has been! We have seen such
growth in the students as they adjust to the academic workload and rigorous
schedule.  In a month's time, our students have covered nearly the entire book
of Luke, learned (and use exclusively!) the cursive alphabet, created musical
instruments, illustrated parts of "Charlotte's Web," built their Latin vocabulary -
and that's just scratching the surface!  

We had our first Spirit Day, where students and staff donned crazy socks, and
we enjoyed getting the entire school family (families, staff, and board members)
together for a barbecue to kick off the school year. In the upcoming month, we
are looking forward to giving our students an opportunity to exercise the public
speaking skills they're honing in the classroom at a Student Poetry Jam Night.
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We are so grateful for this student body and for all the Lord has already done in
this first full month of school. To God be the glory, great things He has done!

Staff Highlight

We are thrilled to introduce you to
our School Support Staff member,
Mrs. Audra West! She is the face our
families see in the office after school
and out in the yard during school
drop off. She works behind the
scenes to support the school and Mr.
Oten, and, really, she is the one that
keeps everything running smoothly!
Mrs. West is a mom to 4 awesome
kids, ranging in ages from high
school freshman to first grade.

Mrs. West loves kids and has worked
offering in-home childcare while her
own children were at home, and,
more recently as a substitute teacher
in the Mabton School District.

We are so grateful to have Mrs. West
on staff. Stop by the office sometime
to meet her!

Financial assistance is now available for qualifying families. For more information,
contact us at info@paideiachristian.com. It's not too late to apply!

Support Paideia

Paideia was established to serve God, local families, and local communities
and to develop students who will carry the torch of a Godly heritage through the



next generations. We recognize that, unless the Lord builds the house (or, in
this case, the school), the builders labor in vain. Would you join us in praying
that the Lord would establish the work of our hands?
Additional ways to support Paideia include: 

Pray
Inquire & Attend
Spread the word about Paideia
Donate
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